
 

The intent of this free one-day interactive workshop is to engage parents and caregivers 

in the importance of holistic development including social-emotional, physical, and      

cognitive for children birth through age five, while embracing Navajo and more         

contemporary philosophies for child care.   

April 15, 2015 

8:00 am— 4:00 pm DST 
 

Moenkopi Legacy Inn 

Tuba City, Arizona 

Priority Deadline: April 1, 2015 

Due to limited capacity, pre-registration is encouraged. 

Child care will not be available. 
 

To register, please visit   

https://www.pcaaz.org/event-management/?ee=100. 
 

For more information regarding the workshop,       

please contact the First  Things First Navajo Nation       

regional office at 928-810-4306.  

Parent & Caregiver Early Childhood Workshop 

K’é: Growing Up Great 

https://www.pcaaz.org/event-management/?ee=100

